
Monday 21st June

Team 4 Wildlife Biscuit Sale - this Wednesday!

Dear Parents/Carers,

This Wednesday (23rd June) Team 4 will be selling wildlife
biscuits to raise money for our school grounds. We have baked
and decorated them ourselves and we will be charging 70p per
biscuit.

We have decided to package them in paper that can be recycled
because we have been learning about the devastating effect that
single use plastic has on our oceans. Did you know that by the
year 2050 scientists have predicted that there will be more plastic
in the oceans than fish!

For 70p you will receive a homemade biscuit and an animal fun fact. We will be selling them
from 3.10pm at the end of the school day.

The number of biscuits are limited and therefore will be sold on a first come, first served
basis. The picture above shows some of what we have made.

We really hope you can support us in our mission to raise money for our school grounds and
to find out some fun facts about the world’s wildlife.

Yours sincerely

Team 4


